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10.2 Sidewalk Construction along the south portion of Acadia Drive and 

on both sides of Upper Sherman Avenue between Rymal Road East 
and Stonechurch Road 
 
Whereas there are no continuous, non-interrupted sidewalks along the 
south portion of Acadia Drive and on both sides of Upper Sherman 
Avenue between Rymal Road East and Stonechurch Road; and 

 
Whereas 2000 students and staff from St. Jean de Brebéuf Catholic 
Secondary School, and members of the public, use these roads every 
day; and 

 
Whereas the lack of sidewalks creates serious safety issues; and 
 
Whereas in the winter months students and staff are forced to walk on the   
road, and 

 
Whereas over 500 students and staff have signed the attached petition 
calling for the construction of sidewalks in this area;  

 
Therefore be it resolved: 

 
That staff be directed to report to the Public Works Committee on the 
measures which can be taken to construct sidewalks along the south 
portion of Acadia Drive and on both sides of Upper Sherman Avenue 
between Rymal Road East and Stonechurch Road, that meet the City’s 
Pedestrian Mobility Plan; and 
 
That the report include the timeline involved in constructing sidewalks so 
that safety concerns can be addressed. 

 
 
 


